Lori Carroll
“

From: Floyd Covey L

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 12:06 PM
To: Lori Carroll

Subject: annexation in to city

Ms. Carroll, I can not afford to be annexed into the city, so I want to withdraw from annexation at this time. As
I told you this property is up for sale and will leave the decision to be annexed to the new owner(s). We have
new potential buyer(s) lined up and/or plan on listing it with a reailtor. Sincerely, Caroll Covey, { Adm. of the
estate of Thomas Pankratz)



